
Enis, Phillip 

4/12/2011 3:33:19 PM
Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)
Cooke, Michelle (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov); Prosper, Terrie D. 
(terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov); Miller, Karen (karen.miller@cpuc.ca.gov); Cooper, 
Judy (judy.cooper@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: RE: Hydrotesting; Customer outreach materials

Hey Bill

Just spoke with Karen Miller who let me know the Judy Cooper, one of our Asst 
Public Advisors, is reviewing these documents. It seems that a number of folks are 
involved so it would probably be good to have a single point-of-contact for PG&E and 
one for the PUC - my 2 cents.

I did a quick review of the docs and will offer a few comments after I hear back from. 
Judy. Karen Miller will also take a look at the docs tonight.

Phib

From: Stock, William [mailto:WCS3@pge.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2011 2:41 PM 
To: Enis, Phillip
Cc: Prosper, Terrie D.; Cooke, Michelle; Miller, Karen 
Subject: Hydrotesting; Customer outreach materials

Phil:

Thanks for helping expedite the review of our model customer outreach letter telling customers near 
each hydro test about the test procedures, timing of the test and information on the open houses that 
will be held prior to each test. Assuming we get other approvals from the CPUC we'd like to start 
mailing notifications in the next couple of days to the areas around the first test sites which will be in 
Antioch and Mountain View. I have included some other materials that we are developing to provide 
you with some additional related information. I am not sure how wide our distribution will be on those 
items so I would appreciate it if you could keep them to your own work groups until we finalize the 
documents and the details on their use.

I look forward to you feedback and thanks for your help.

Bill

407 5867
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